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Good morning, Veronica,

I am writing to nominate our Director of Regulatory Affairs, Dan Gapic for the Transmission
Connections Review working group. I understand that the deadline for nominations has
passed, and I apologize for the lateness of this submission.

Dan’s extensive regulatory experience, and our recent transmission connection challenges
due to significant growth will make him an excellent candidate for this role. His insights and
contributions would be invaluable to the committee’s objectives.

I kindly ask for your understanding and consideration in accepting this nomination. Please
confirm if this submission can be still considered.

Thanks,

Hassan Syed 
Vice President, Distribution Services

 O: 905-876-4611 ext 244
200 Chisholm Dr., Milton, ON L9T 3G9
 www.miltonhydro.com  

We’re building a Utility reimagined; to power a brighter future.

“This electronic transmission, including any accompanying attachments, may contain information that is confidential,
privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law, and is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. Any
distribution, review, dissemination or copying of the contents of this communication by anyone other than the intended
recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by
return e-mail and permanently delete the copy you have received.”

https://www.miltonhydro.com/
http://www.miltonhydro.com/
https://twitter.com/MiltonHydro
https://www.facebook.com/MiltonHydroDistributionInc
https://www.linkedin.com/company/milton-hydro-distribution-inc.

NILTON HYDRO
















